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‘Forget-me-not’ is the name of the liaison 
committee of bereaved parents at the 
Maternity, Gynaecological and Paediatric 
wards of the Ulster Hospital. It was set 
up in 2007 to improve and enhance the 
experience of parents who have been 
bereaved through miscarriage, stillbirth, 
neonatal death or the death of a child.

We meet approximately 6 times a year 
and have influenced the care provided 
during the very sensitive time following 
loss.

We have raised funds to provide memory 
boxes, digital cameras and special baby 
blankets and many other items for the 
use of bereaved parents. 

We are always interested to hear the 
views of bereaved parents. If you would 
like to attend the next meeting you can 
contact us by telephone, email or post.

Hilary Patterson
Bereavement Specialist Midwife

Maternity Unit
Ulster Hospital

Dundonald
Belfast

Telephone: (028) 9056 4717
hilary.patterson@setrust.hscni.net

The ‘Forget-me-not’ group raise funds to 
provide items that enhance the care of 
bereaved parents. If wished, donations 
can be made to this group.  The finances 
of the group operate separately from 
the Trust.  Contact the Bereavement 
Specialist Midwife for details.
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